
A message from ROSELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Highlights from Monday, March 28th Special Board of Education Meeting 
 
The Board approved  

 The Letter of Resignation from Lisa Gross, Superintendent 

 The Superintendent Search Program Agreement with NJSBA  

Several parents spoke during the Public Comment section of the meeting.  The conversation revolved around 

 the need to select a candidate that would be a good fit with the remaining administrative team and the 
community 

 the positive momentum of the remaining administrative team 

 timelines and process to be followed for the superintendent search 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is Thursday, April 28, 2016.  
 
Roseland Board of Education Community Relations Committee 

 


